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Howdy Campers and Friends! 

Hope this finds all of you having a great Fall and getting ready for a fun 
Halloween!!  BOB, SUZIE, DAVID and LIZ GRAF took HARPER and 
EMERSON to a trunk or treat this past weekend.  What fun!               

 BOB and SUZIE were in Ft. Worth two weeks ago for a football game and 
got to spend the day with ELZABETH MATLOCK SHORT and her husband, 
Kelly, and part of the day with HEATHER!  Also popping up were GEFF 
ANDERSON and KAREN VERMAIRE FOX, and it was so fun to spend time 
with them as well! I grew up going to TCU games, but that was before I 
attended the University of Texas!  So that was a hard game, but a happy 
ending for the Frogs!  We also spent a weekend in Lake City, CO recently 
visiting our cousins the NICHOLS!  BOB started a cross country meet for 
the schools, and THOMAS did a great job!  He came across the finish line 
waving to his fans!  Big brother JOHNNY is spending a semester at a big 
high school in Washington state! 

The time has come to open registrations for BMR 2016 – our SEVENTIETH 
year in camping.  The new dates are as follows: 

I –  June 10 –  June 25 $2350 
II – June 27 – July 21 $3350 
III – July 23 – Aug. 7 $2350 
Sign up NOW before Dec. 1 and pay last years rates for camp!  Come on! 
Let’s have the best summer ever for this great anniversary year. 

HAPPY HALLOWEEN!!! 
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